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20th July 2021 
 
Dear Newchurch Robins, 
 
When you came bouncing through the school gates in September filled with excitement and some apprehension, 
who would have thought what the year had in store for us.  Throughout this year, during times of lock down, 
blended learning and isolation, you have been absolutely amazing.  You are our heroes! 
 
Every minute of every single day you have made us and your parents exceptionally proud. Every Newchurch core 
value has been displayed.  You have shown: 

 Respect in the way you have followed instructions to ensure that you have kept you and your families 
safe and well and respected the importance of your education by ensuring you have been in school or 
online every day; 

 Resilience when you have kept going with your home learning or when things have been emotionally 
tricky for you; 

 Resourcefulness when you have needed to use the things around you and the people in your homes and 
school  to help you with your learning; 

 Responsibility by understanding your part in the process of closing any gaps you may have had in your 
learning after the school closure last year; 

 Reciprocity when you have made sure that your friends have known you were there to support them 
when they were a little anxious and also when you have shared your learning either at home or in school. 

 
You should reflect on this year with a sense of pride; you made the difference to your learning with your sheer 
determination to be the best that you can be. 
 
A special mention must go out to our Year Six Robins who are indeed prepared to fly. You will be very much 
missed and we thank you with all our hearts for simply being yourselves: talented, thoughtful, creative and 
special individuals who are ready to make a positive contribution to society. 
 
Children, our hearts are filled with pride for each and every one of you.  Have a great summer and we look 
forward to seeing you in September. 
 
Take care and keep safe. 

The Newchurch Team. 


